
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke                Term: Term 5  2024-2025                             Topic: Bugs Life  

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

🌿A Wonderful Term of Learning and Exploration! 🌿 

What an exciting and busy term it’s been! The 

children’s enthusiasm and curiosity have truly 

made this a term to remember!  

The children have loved exploring the woods and 

discovering the natural world around them. One of 

our favourite activities was hunting for bugs – a 

great way to show off their curiosity and build 

observational skills.  This term, we’ve ventured 

further around the school, helping the children to 

feel more comfortable and confident in their 

environment.  Our recent trip to the local park was 

a huge success! The children transitioned 

beautifully, walking calmly with their friends and 

responding brilliantly to visual and verbal 

instructions. It was a lovely outing full of smiles and 

teamwork. 

Our budding artists have been busy designing and 

creating their very own minibeast creatures and 

colourful flowers. Their creativity and attention to 

detail were amazing to see! 

We’ve seen some lovely friendships develop this 

term. The children have been playing lots of 

games together, showing fantastic turn-taking and 

sharing – especially with toys. It’s been wonderful 

to see their social skills blossom. 

Reading and phonetic awareness have made 

great strides this term. The children are becoming 

more confident in recognising sounds and words – 

well done to everyone! 

We’ve had more swimming opportunities this term, 

and the children have really enjoyed the chance 

to build their confidence in the water. 

A highlight has been creating our very own bug 

hotels – a fantastic blend of science and creativity! 

We've also enjoyed "Bucket Time" activities, 

including a fun Hungry Caterpillar session that the 

children loved. 

We’re pleased to let you know that Rebound 

Therapy has started this term. It’s a great 

opportunity for the children to develop balance, 

coordination, and confidence in a fun, supported 

way. The children have loved exploring the 

trampoline and have shown some great listening 

and communication skills!  

We’re so proud of all the progress and joy the 

children have brought to our classroom this term! 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 23rd May 2025.  

 

First day back: Monday 2nd June 2025.  

 

Photo day: Monday 16th June- Wednesday 18th 

June. I will email an exact date once this has been 

released.  


